SANTA WILL HAND OUT GIFTS TO THE POOR AND HOMELESS CHILDREN AT THE KING’S HARVEST Ct
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King’s Harvest wants the poor and homeless children to have a joyful Christmas. The
organization is having a Kid’'s Christmas Party and Santa will be handing out donated, wrapped
gifts to the poor and homeless children. The event will be held on Saturday, December 15th at
King’s Harvest located at 824 W. 3rd Street in Downtown Davenport at 9:00 am. The event will
be for approximately 150 poor and homeless children.

King’s Harvest would like to thank the Quad City Community for donating the wrapped
Christmas toys for the less fortunate children. Without the generosity of the Quad City
Community this event would not be possible

King’s Harvest is a non-profit 501¢(3) organization that serves the poor and homeless in the
Quad Cities and is located in Downtown Davenport. They offer the following services to the less
fortunate: hot meals, shelters, groceries, pet assistance, and various other emergency needs.

If you would like more information about this topic please call Terri Gleize of King’s Harvest
Ministries at 563-570-4536.
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